
 
H.E. Hiroshi Suzuki, the Ambassador of Japan to India, who visited the School of International and 
Area Studies, Goa University on Thursday, 20th June 2024, for fruitful discussions on academic 
collaboration, and to specifically observe the Japanese Language Courses being conducted at the School, 
through the generous support of the Japan Foundation (JF) and the Japan International Cooperation 
Agency (JICA), respectively. 
 

 
 

 
 

https://www.unigoa.ac.in/dept/school-of-international-and-area-studies.html
https://www.unigoa.ac.in/dept/school-of-international-and-area-studies.html


 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 


